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2000 
February 24, 2000  

The National Reconnaissance Office (NRO) has decided to host its annual Technology Forum in 
October. Traditionally, the forum is held in May, but this year it has been moved to correspond 
better with the annual budget cycle and to avoid conflicts with other conferences. Registration 
packets for Technology Forum 2000 will be sent out in July.  
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